
  

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

February 19, 2020 

 
✓ Congratulations to our Calendar Raffle Winner, The Del Orbe Family – Grade 7.   

 
✓ Tonight is Family Stem Night for families with children in Grades K thru 6.  Doors open at 7:00pm 

 

✓ Starry Night Tricky Tray News:  Tickets are now on sale.  All tickets need to be purchased via Brown 

Paper Tickets (SASTrickyTray.Brownpapertickets.com).  For your convenience, we are offering a one-

time opportunity to purchase tickets in person at SAS on February 20
th

 from 7:40 a.m. to 8:00 a.m.  These 

in person ticket purchases will not incur the BPT service fee but full payment is required.  Cash, Check or 

Credit Card will be accepted.  

 

✓ Yearbooks are on sale now – please see the enclosed flyer for details.  Orders are due back by April 3
rd

. 

 

✓ Attention 8
th

 Grade Parents:  Please seen enclosed important information regarding yearbooks. 

 

 

✓ Thanks to our Service Club members, Matt and Francesca Failla, Brenda Minetti, Elli Wenzke and Ray 

Wilson for putting together our very successful Valentine Pretzel Grams. 

 

 


